
RECREATIONAL TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL 
 

PLANNING BOARD ROOM 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm on December 18th, 2019. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Brendan Coyne, Steve Goodhue, Ned Bangs, and Keith Rice 
 
ABSENT: Eric Goodwin 
 
GUESTS: Phil Leddy, Diane Peck, Betsy Hall (Plymouth RTC) and Mike Arsenault 
 
ADVISORS: Bert O’Donnell, Greg Guimond, Bill Grafton 
 
COMMUNITY RELATIONS: The Plymouth Recreation Trails Committee attended the 
meeting, and the Marshfield RTC and Plymouth RTC had a discussion of our goals, 
agenda, and overall mission. 
 
RTC EMAIL: Ned mentioned we need to update the e-mail list, as well as create an RTC 
specific e-mail address that will go directly to the Chair and Vice Chair. Ned to work with 
IT department (Jon Nash). Keith made a motion to create e-mail and Brendan seconded. 
Vote was unanimous. 
 
PILGRIM TRAIL: Pilgrim Trail homeowner is encroaching the trail and believes he has 
rights to the road access to land owned and that it is not town owned. Home owners 
need to check their deed regarding easements. 
 
SIGNAGE: Map discussion and recommendations; group effort to critique Angela’s maps 
and agree on changes. Bill will bring to Angela when finished. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes of the RTC 11/13/19 meeting were read. Ned 
mentioned we should add Angela’s last name “Scieszka.” Brendan made a motion to 
accept, Steve seconded. Unanimous. 
 
 
Brendan made a motion to adjourn, Steve seconded. Unanimous. 
 
NEXT MEETING: 1/15/20 at Marshfield Town Hall in the Planning Board Room @ 7 pm. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 9:15 pm     Submitted by Keith Rice 
 
 


